OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CRAIG GREENBERG

February 22, 2023

Secretary Jeff Noel

Kentucky Cabinet for Economic Development
300 West Broadway

Old Capital Annex

Frankfort, K'Y 40601

Dear Secretary Noel:

Fort Dearborn Company is requesting Kentucky Business Investment Act inducements
by the Kentucky Economic Development Finance Authority Board.

Fort Dearborn Company is a global supplier of premium label solutions. The Ohio-based
company has identified Louisville as the strategic location for its label-making and distribution
facility, a decision that will create well-paying job opportunities.

The company complies with the wage threshold standards established by Louisville
Metro. Louisville Metro supports an occupational tax contribution of up to 1% on all new wages
generated from the project.

We look forward to final approval of their application. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Craig Greenberg
Mayor
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